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ABOUT THE JUDICIAL
CLERKSHIP PROGRAM

HOW TO APPLY

The Judicial Clerkship Program (JCP) introduces law students
from diverse backgrounds from around the country to judges and
law clerks. The program informs and educates the students as to
the life-long benefits of a judicial clerkship. The program also
encourages judges to consider students of color that they
otherwise may not have considered for a judicial clerkship. 

1Ls and 2Ls should send a resume
and a 200-300 word statement of
interest to Amber Melvin at
adiem@buffalo.edu by Friday,
December 23,2022

THURSDAY, FEB. 2-SATURDAY, FEB. 4, 2023
NEW ORLEANS, LA

FUNDING TO ATTEND THE JUDICIAL CLERKSHIP
PROGRAM WILL BE PROVIDED BY THE OFFICE OF
DIVERSITY, EQUITY, AND INCLUSION

The ABA Judicial Clerkship Program seeks to improve diversity among judicial clerks through
practical education, skills development, and networking opportunities


